
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE  
Heritage Heights Transportation Master Plan  

 

The Study 

The City of Brampton is experiencing significant growth including 
in the Heritage Heights Secondary Plan Area. The City of 
Brampton and the Heritage Heights Landowners Group are 
working together as co-proponents to undertake a Transportation 
Master Plan (TMP) to identify the transportation infrastructure 
required to support the growth envisioned for the Heritage 
Heights Secondary Plan Area (see figure for study area). The 
TMP will provide the long-range planning necessary to identify 
needs, be active transportation (e.g., cycling, trails) friendly and 
transit supportive, promote mobility, and provide a planning 
framework that is compatible with new and existing communities 
and keeps pace with future growth.  

 

The Process 
The TMP is being undertaken in accordance with Approach #2 of 
the Master Planning Process, as outlined in the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (MCEA) (February 2024). As such, 
the TMP will address Phases 1 and 2 of the MCEA process for 
any Schedule B projects and will form the basis for the 
recommended Schedule C transportation infrastructure projects 
identified within the TMP report.  

 

Public Information Centre 
Public and stakeholder consultation is a key component of the TMP process. As part of the TMP, the Public 
Information Centre (PIC) will be undertaken virtually and will allow interested members of the public and 
stakeholders an opportunity to provide comments on the transportation alternatives (including selection of the 
preliminary preferred transportation network for the Heritage Heights Secondary Plan area), the evaluation 
process and next steps in the TMP process. 
 

When: August 20, 2025, 7-9pm 
Format: Virtual Presentation with Q&A Period 

How to Join: See www.brampton.ca/heritageheights 
 
Display boards in a PDF format will be made available to the public and stakeholders on the City’s website 
(www.brampton.ca/heritageheights) starting August 20, 2025. Recording of the presentation will be posted on 
the City’s website shortly thereafter. 
 
Please submit any additional comments on the PIC material or further project requests by email to 
heritageheights@brampton.ca by September 3, 2025. Any input received by that date will be taken into 
consideration as part of the TMP report, which will be available for public comment when the TMP is 
completed. 

 
This notice was first issued on August 6, 2025. 

Personal information – such as an individual’s name plus address or telephone number – is collected under the authority of the 
Environmental Assessment Act for the purposes of carrying out a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment in accordance with 
the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information will become part of a public record that is available 
to the general public unless you request that your personal information be confidential. 
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